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ADDENDUM #3 
Total pages:  1 
 
The information included in this Addendum revises, clarifies, or 
supplements the specifications and other provisions of the contract 
documents and is considered part and parcel to the RFP/BID 
Package. 
 
Purchasing and Contracts is cancelling BD-0409-06/TRJ and will require that a formal CC replace it due 
to additional information on the construction of the Mezzanine for the Fire Training Center. According to 
Section 502 of the Florida Building Code, the floor area of a ‘mezzanine’ can not be more than one-third 
of the area of the room or space in which the level is located. The proposed storage area will probably be 
classified as a ‘story’ since it covers over three-fourths of the room (3,250 sq. ft. level in a 4,200 sq. ft. 
room).  
 
The county will obtain A&E documents of the building and will package them with the scope to create a 
new CC solicitation. All interested vendors are encouraged to check our website periodically for the new 
advertisement. 
 
 
Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the submittal 
may result in disqualification of your bid response. 
 

      Signature on File 
_______________________________________ 

                                 Timothy R. Jecks 
                     Contracts Analyst 
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